
 

             PTO Updates  

Dear Cabrillo Families, Dear Cabrillo Families, 
 
We're happy to announce that Cabrillo's 2022 Elna Flynn Award recipients are 
Ashley Larsen and Lisa Alasandro. Thank you to all who voted! Ashley has been 
a 'Cabrillo Parent Volunteer Extraordinaire' for many years, working in the library 
and in the classroom, as well as leading music classes. Lisa has also been a 
volunteer in the Cabrillo community for several years, holding positions in the 
PTO as well as Class Liaison. She also organizes all aspects of art instruction - the 
art room, volunteers, curriculum, and supplies. Both Ashley and Lisa are always 
eager to help out, and are selfless and tireless in their volunteer work in service to 
the Cabrillo community, making them worthy recipients of the Elna Flynn award. 
We congratulate Ashley and Lisa, and thank them for their dedication 
to Cabrillo! They will be formally recognized at the Elna Flynn awards banquet to 
be held on Friday, May 20. 
 
Thank you to all of you who have purchased items from the Amazon Wish list for 
playground equipment.  All items are being shipped to my house to ensure 
delivery after school is closed and on the weekends.  We are unpacking, 
pumping things up and getting them to school the next day! Thank you to the 
England, Chow, Chan Tam, Lauer, Bugovskaya, Pilapil, Shields, and Brock 
families who made purchases!! Much appreciated!!! Please check out the 
updated Amazon Wish list 
 
As has been mentioned in the previous newsletters, many of the board 
members will be "aging out" this year so please reach out to a board member if 
you are curious about joining or finding out more information.  
 
We will need to fill the roles of: 
~President 
~VP of Lower Grade Liaisons 
~VP of Upper Grade Liaisons   
~VP of After School Enrichment.  
 If you are interested or have any questions, please email me 
at cabrilloPTOboard@gmail.com 
 
Have a wonderful week 
Angelique Barry 
PTO President 


